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Comments:  It is a terrible plan for the Stibnite Gold Mine project to ever be allowed to destroy this area where it

is important for the Nez Perce Indians who have worked so hard to get rid of environmental problems so this area

can return to its  pristine condiitions.  To let a for profit company ruin this area, is insane.  Too much of our nation

has been destroyed for profit for a few.  This area is being restored so salmon can continue to live and to add a

gold mine with its poisonous chemicals is not something anyone in our nation should allow. Already gold mining

and oil drilling has destroyed a good portion of our nation and it has to stop. 

 

Please do not allow this to continue.  Legislators may allow it as they are given funds to let these sort of

businesses continue.  I am not sure who is behind this gold mine, but it should not be allowed.  Please try to

protect what is left of our natural world. We must do better.  Thank you.


